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From: drewnelson12@yahoo.co.uk

Sent: Monday, April 4, 2016 10:41 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Resume the death penalty

Dear Gov. Nickki Hadley, my name is Drew Nelson and I am a resident South Carolina. Currently, I 
am an undergraduate at Westfield State University studying criminal justice. As a resident of your 
state, I am very worried about the future of the death penalty. My friend was a murder victim and his 
killer had the pleasure of pleading guilty to manslaughter. I have heard from many state officials that 
the Department of South Carolina Corrections is having difficulty of obtaining pentobarbital. As a 
suggestion, I think you should request some vials from Texas which has an unlimited supply obtained 
from a compounding pharmacy.  

Sincerely, 

Drew Nelson 

 
 
 


